UNIVERSIDAD INTERAMERICANA DE PUERTO RICO
OFICINA ASESOR LEGAL CORPORATIVO
Edificio Bernardini

118 Eleanor Roosevelt Ave.
Hato Rey, P.R. 00918

January 26, 2018
To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is
the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that
comprises of a chief executive statement of continued support for the UN Global
Compact, a description of practical actions in support of the UN Global Compact,
and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. We want to align our
internal reporting cycle with the COE deadline. We hereby request our COE
deadline to be adjusted to March 9, 2018, due to the natural disaster Hurricane
Maria that was very disastrous for our island, our offices have not had power. For
that reason it has been impossible for us to finish the COE report on time.

Sincerely yours, [
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NfAR E. VAZQUE
Administrative Assistant



